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Homicide Investigation – 3900 Block of  Everett Street 

  

Tacoma, Wash. – At 10:32 p.m. on July 4, 2023, South Sound 911 received a call about a possible 
shooting in the 3900 Block of East Everett Street. The victim, a 27 year-old male, was shot in the torso 
and transported to a local hospital by a private vehicle.   
 
The victim succumbed to his wounds at the hospital. 
 
Detectives and Crime Scene Technicians have responded to the scene and are investigating the incident 
as a homicide.   
  
Anyone with information regarding the incident are asked to call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222 TIPS. 

 
  

  
  

#### 

 

http://www.cityoftacoma.org/police
mailto:WMuse@cityoftacoma.org

